
Cossins Peacock & Bewlay c. 1900 - 1917 

Cossins Peacock & Bewlay was an architectural partnership formed in
Birmingham, England in the late 1890s by Jethroe Anstice Cossins (1830-1917),
Frank Barry Peacock (1859-1937) and Hubert Rawson Bewlay (1869-1904).  When
Bewlay became ill, he was replaced in the partnership by his younger brother,
Ernest Chawner Bewlay, in c.1900.

Cossins subsequently withdrew from the practice and by 1916 Peacock and
Bewlay were in partnership with Samuel Nathaniel Cooke (1882-1964) as Peacock
Bewlay & Cooke in Birmingham. Cooke at some time also dropped out of the
partnership and Peacock and Bewlay continued the practice as Peacock &
Bewlay.  The partnership was eventually dissolved in December 1934.

Worked in
UK
Works

See: Baker, Ann; Butler, Joanne and Southworth, Pat. ‘Cossins Peacock and
Bewlay’ [see Bibliography below] for a selected list of architectural works by
Cossins Peacock & Bewlay (pp. 239-248).
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Links
• Lambeth Palace Library. Database of Manuscripts and ArchivesLambeth Palace
Library - plan of new church at Maney
http://images.lambethpalacelibrary.org.uk/luna/servlet/workspace/handleMediaPlayer;JSESSIONID=539d8d7b-
8e3f-4d04-b405-fddb9555753f?lunaMediaId=LPLIBLPL~34~34~150205~120845
• Wikipedia - St Agnes' Church, Cotteridge (1902-03), designed by Cossins,
Peacock and Bewlay
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/St_Agnes%27_Church,_Cotteridge
• flickr - The Birmingham Library (Birmingham Midland Institute)
https://www.flickr.com/photos/ell-r-brown/3669486986

https://architecture.arthistoryresearch.net/firms/cossins-peacock-bewlay
https://architecture.arthistoryresearch.net/architects/peacock-frank-barry
https://architecture.arthistoryresearch.net/architects/bewlay-hubert-rawson
https://architecture.arthistoryresearch.net/architects/bewlay-ernest-chawner
https://architecture.arthistoryresearch.net/architects/cooke-samuel-nathaniel
https://architecture.arthistoryresearch.net/firms/peacock-bewlay-cooke
https://architecture.arthistoryresearch.net/firms/peacock-bewlay-cooke
http://images.lambethpalacelibrary.org.uk/luna/servlet/workspace/handleMediaPlayer;JSESSIONID=539d8d7b-8e3f-4d04-b405-fddb9555753f?lunaMediaId=LPLIBLPL~34~34~150205~120845
http://images.lambethpalacelibrary.org.uk/luna/servlet/workspace/handleMediaPlayer;JSESSIONID=539d8d7b-8e3f-4d04-b405-fddb9555753f?lunaMediaId=LPLIBLPL~34~34~150205~120845
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/St_Agnes%27_Church,_Cotteridge
https://www.flickr.com/photos/ell-r-brown/3669486986


• St. Peters Church, Maney
https://www.stpetersmaney.org.uk/general/history63666/history.php
• Historic England - Cromwell Junior and Infant School, Birmingham
https://historicengland.org.uk/listing/the-list/list-entry/1407723
• Historic England - 15 Wentworth Road, Birmingham
https://historicengland.org.uk/listing/the-list/list-entry/1075813
• Historic England - former ice factory and cold store, Birmingham
https://historicengland.org.uk/listing/the-list/list-entry/1392753
• Historic England - The Shakespeare Memorial Fountain, Stratford-upon-Avon
https://historicengland.org.uk/listing/the-list/list-entry/1280258
• Historic England - School of Jewellery and Silversmithing, Birmingham
https://historicengland.org.uk/listing/the-list/list-entry/1076110
• Historic England - Uffculme School, Birmingham,
https://historicengland.org.uk/listing/the-list/list-entry/1411681
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